
Submitter: Kate Ferrandino 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3512 

Current peer-reviewed studies have shown that exposure to PFAS increases the risk 

of some cancers, including prostate, kidney, and testicular cancers. Exposure to 

PFAS also decreases human immune response and the body's ability to respond to 

vaccinations. Exposure also interferes with human hormones and has other negative 

health effects. This information is present on the EPA.gov website (archive link: 

https://web.archive.org/web/20250306042845/https://www.epa.gov/pfas/our-current-

understanding-human-health-and-environmental-risks-pfas). Based on this 

information, I support strong legislation to regulate the use of these chemicals. 


